
IF YOU ARE WORKING ON SOMETHING 
EXCITING THAT YOU REALLY CARE ABOUT. 
YOU DON’T HAVE TO BE 
PUSHED. THE VISION 
PULLS YOU.” Steve Jobs

2015 is off to a great start! 3 months into the year we can already look back and see the impact our 
programmes are having on the children, their families and the communities they live in. In between victories 
and challenges we have taken time to refine our vision, set goals and make sure we keep connected to our 
mission. Each staff member is committed to:

FINDING NEW FUNDING to keep our work going.
New funding opportunities are needed to increase the sustainability of each programme and create
space for growth.

CREATING EXCITING RESOURCES & PROGRAMMES to keep our beneficiaries engaged. 
Practical tools and programmes allow for a tangible difference to be made in the lives of our beneficiaries.

IMPROVING WORK SPACES & LIVING CONDITIONS to make sure our beneficiaries live safely.
Identifying communities and infrastructures that need to be improved in order for the communities to live in 
healthy harmonious conditions. 

ADDING VALUE & WORKING EXCELLENTLY to maximise the potential of our team!
Continually adding value to the implementation of programmes; working to the best of our ability as 
individuals and as a team.

MAKING THE PARENTS KEY ROLE PLAYERS  and giving them the opportunity to nurture their children.
Engaging the parents in programmes that allow for them to care for their children better.
 
STRENGTHENING RELATIONSHIPS by understanding our communities and their needs.
Maintaining effective relationships within the team and to gain a deeper understanding of the communities
we work in, the parents and their children.
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